

NR_key_name: B0C90F0FB8C55285852563BD004B2666
SendTo: CN=Kevin Tiernan/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Phil Golrick/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 10/08/1996
DisplayDate_Time: 9:47:30 AM
ComposedDate: 10/08/1996
ComposedDate_Time: 9:40:50 AM
Subject: 124-10119-10176 (Letter 14, pack 42)

This document was voted on at the August 1996 meeting, and a symbol number postponement was sustained. However, in another record that should be addressed at next week's Board meeting, the informant's name is associated with this symbol number (which was not the case in letter 14, pack 42). The staff recommendation in the second document will be to release in full, and there is practically no chance that the Board will disagree with this recommendation or that the FBI would appeal release of the second document. This means that letter 14, pack 42 should be released in full as well. Let's talk about the best procedure for doing this.

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority:
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: